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1. How is the spending of the $108 million going, or $127 million over the forward estimates? 

2. Have there been any revisions to this overall figure? 

3. I note the answer to BE QoN 36, setting out the Department’s budgeted spend across the forward 
estimates, stated: 

“The table above does not include the unspent portion of the $108.4m associated with the DPS 
PAES 2014-15 budget measure APH Security upgrade. This is due to the fact that no formal 
decision had been made on the movement on these funds across the forward estimates at the time 
of submitting this response.” 

Has a formal decision been made on the movement on these funds across the forward estimates now? 

 

Answer 

1. With regard to the spending of the $108.4 million, $14.4 million has been committed and 
$7.6 million has been expended as at 30 October 2015. 

2. No. 

3. Yes, on 14 August 2015, the Prime Minister approved the movement of funds of $43.5 million to 
2015–16, and $60.9 million to 2016–17. 

 

 

 

  


